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February 11, 2022 

 
RE: Sewage System Program 2022 – Algoma Public Health 
  
Algoma Public Health will have staff coverage area changes in 2022 for the Sewage System (Part 8) program.  Please 
be advised, same day or next day response for inspections and/or site meetings may not happen as frequently as in 
past.  We ask that patience is given and if possible, early planning occurs for inspections and onsite meetings with the 
inspector.  
 
2022 Coverage Area by Inspector: 
 
SAULT STE. MARIE to WHITE RIVER 

Melissa Francella Mobile: 705-255-2361 

mfrancella@algomapublichealth.com  Office: 705-942-4646; 3283 

 
ECHO BAY to ELLIOT LAKE 

Gary Leith Mobile: 705-542-7813 

gleith@algomapublichealth.com  Office: 705-942-4646; 3112 

 
Applications  
Please ensure all information on the application is complete.  Test holes are required at all sites unless you have spoken 
to the area inspector concerning the site.  Please drop off your completed application to any of our health unit offices or 
email ehclerical@algomapublichealth.com. 

 
Final Inspections 
Every sewage system installation must be inspected prior to backfilling.  Notify the inspector of any planned installs in 
order to ensure inspection occurs quickly.  Covering the system and taking pictures is not acceptable and the installer will 
be required to uncover the system.  

 
Installer Information  
All BCIN status must be current on QUARTs and any business license is up to date.  Email will default as the preferred 
delivery method for all approved applications, permits, receipts, etc.  

 
Fees 
For payments over the phone, please call the Environmental Health team at 705-759-5286 or visit one of our office 
locations.  The fee schedule will remain the same for 2022. 
 
We wish to thank you for your patience and support moving forward and if you have any questions or concerns please 
reach out.  
 
Thank you. 

 
 

 
Chris Spooney, CPHI(C), BHSc 
Manager Environmental Health & SFO Enforcement 
Chief Building Official 
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